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Hr. Pay FIu15phries - 
--514 i3qynrL k3rr Road 

..--3aqksc%v-ilfe, North Carolina 
3. 

Dear Mr. FIumphriest 

We are delighted that you have accepted our invitation 
to serve as a member of the Technical Review Committee (TRC). 
As noted in my previous correspondence, the TRC will include 
representatives from the EnvironmentaT Protection Agency and 
State regulatory agencies, 
other community members, 

along with local government and 

get the program underway, 
We will be in touch with you when w2 
probably July/August timeframe, 

Thank you for your willingness to serve or. this worthwhile 
co%xittae. I am confident this program will better enable our 
conmunftiss to work together to ensure our goal of a clsaner: 
envlronnent is met, 

c ‘P-5 If you should have any questions, glease contact me or my 
deputy, MY. 3. W. Elston, at 451-3834/3935. 

Sincerely, 

T. 3. DALZELL 
Colonel, u. c Marine Corps 

Assistant Chief i; Staff, Facilities 
By direction of the Commanding General 


